
 
 
 
 

 
 

Date Speaker Description Chairperson/Committee 

27th October Iain Uren Presentation of his recent trip  

3rd November No Meeting   

10th November Resilient Youth Do we want our young people to 
be passengers or participants? 

 

17th November Lighthouse 
Foundation 

Lighthouse’s vision is to end 
youth homelessness, together 

 

25th November Carrum Life 
Saving Club 

Wednesday night visit to the 
club 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Guests, family and friends are very welcome.   
PLEASE book them in by contacting Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225      
 

The following is our upcoming program. Meetings are at the Chelsea RSL unless otherwise stated. 

Club President:  Ian Button 

President Elect:  Peter Batten 

Club Secretary:   Greg Caughey 

Treasurer:  Peter Washington 

Club Contact:  Kevin Harrison 0407 772 225 

RI President:         K.R. “Ravi” Ravindran 

Bulletin 2968 October 25, 2015 

Message from the President 
 
Hi folks, 
  
Well, it's not often that we allow a guest speaker to run an hour over time, and John Vizard from Brown 
Brothers was very engaging, although I have noticed that the topic of wine is quite close to many (but not all) 
Rotarians' hearts. The tasting of selected Brown Brothers wines in the last 30 minutes of his presentation 
appeared to be the highlight of the night, but it was fascinating to learn just how much skill, care and science 
goes into producing perfect wine. It was great to see George back again, and we hope you continue to 
improve George. We're all thinking of you. 
  
The Luke Batty Foundation Fun Run on Sunday at Bicentennial Park in Chelsea went very well, with hundreds 
of people running and walking to help support the foundation and raise awareness of family violence. I think 
Rosie was pleasantly surprised at the amount of support that was shown.  Our food stall was quite busy 
feeding volunteers, exhibitors and participators. We also had the first opportunity to wear our new club T 
shirts in public. They look quite colourful, and somewhat more modern than the old ones. 

  
This week Iain Uren will tell us about his recent trip to Kyrgyzstan and Kazakhstan, as only Iain can. And we 
will have our Board meeting after the normal dinner meeting. As usual, all club members are welcome to 
attend the Board meeting - it gives you a bit deeper insight into the behind-the-scenes workings of the club. 
  
Cheers 
 Ian. 



 

 
 
 
 
ROTARY’S MOTTO 
IS “SERVICE ABOVE 
SELF”  
The object of Rotary is to 
encourage and foster the 
ideal of service as a 
basis of worthy 
enterprise and, in 
particular, to encourage 
and foster: 
 
FIRST: The development 
of acquaintance as an 
opportunity for service. 
 
SECOND: High ethical 
standards in business 
and professions, the 
recognition of the 
worthiness of all useful 
occupations, and the 
dignifying of each 
Rotarian’s occupation as 
an opportunity to serve 
society. 
 
THIRD: The application 
of the ideal of service in 
each Rotarian’s 
personal, business and 
community life. 
 
FOURTH: The 
advancement of 
international 
understanding, goodwill 
and peace through a 
world fellowship of 
business and 
professional persons 
united in the ideal of 
service. 

 

 

Photo from the Luke Batty Foundation Day 
A busy bunch and note the old and new club shirts. 

 

 

 

Photo from the Wine Tasting 
It was a tough night but someone had to do it!    

 

The Stolen Generation  
RC Glen Waverley just had Julian Burnside as a guest speaker who spoke about his 
work helping Bruce Trevorrow who was part of the Stolen Generation, and also 
about his work with refugees. Rozi and President Ian  were invited to the dinner 
meeting by Jeff Steele who is a member of RC Glen Waverley. 
 

Photo of Julian, 
Rozi and Claire 
at the meeting 



Monash Children’s Hospital Children Fun Day - Jells Park Sunday 22 November 
 

As you may know, District 9810 is helping Monash Children’s Hospital with this fundraising event. 
 
It will comprise about 40 market stalls and some toddler rides and games.  Many of you will already 
have been approached by the event coordinator AG Claire Button to provide stalls and are doing so. 
 
Rotary Club of Monash has been nominated to organise the logistics for this event, and we are seeking 
assistance with people power to be event marshals on the day.  It will be held in Jells Park between 
Madeline’s Restaurant and Jells Lake on open lawn.  There will be three main tasks 

•           Set up between 6am to 10am 
•           Managing the day between 10am and 4pm 
•           Pull down  between 4pm and 6pm 

 
We are expecting about 4,000 visitors to the event, who will perhaps stay for 2 hours on average. We 
estimate about 400 cars will be there for this event at any one time and they will take up at least 60% of 
the Jells Park in ground parking spaces. The major task is managing parking and vehicle movements, 
because the park will be used by other regular park visitors at the same time. 
 
The second task will be as safety marshals and general admin assistants during the event and during set 
up and set down. 
 
We have put a risk management and traffic management plan to the park managers Parks Victoria, 
which they are considering. 
 
We need a maximum of 30 marshals in the peak periods, ramping down to 16 to 18 during set up set 
down.  Two of these marshals on any shift may need some background in security and first aid but 
Victoria Police and the Royal Flying Doctor Service will be providing the main support here. 
 
RC Monash will provide management and some of these numbers but, being a small club, we need your 
help.  This communication formally asks for your assistance. 
 
Over the next two weeks we will be mobilising equipment and position/task descriptions for the 
marshals, which we will get to you a week before the event.  It will help if some of you have Working 
with Children tickets.  There will be formal tool box meeting before each of your shifts so the tasks will 
be clearly spelled out. 
 
If you can provide your own club or private Hi-Viz vests and Rotary caps that would be great. 
 
Also if it is possible to come in the least amount of vehicles (i.e. share).  That will take a load off the 
parking which will be one of our major management tasks. 
 
This is a major fund raising effort for the District and has the full support of Monash Children’s 
Hospital.  We are also asking them for resources to help out on the day. 
 
Could you please advise what your club can do to assist, directly to Tom Flintoff (RC Monash) on his 
email: tomflintoff@hotmail.com.  It would be great if you could respond as soon as possible, but by no 
later than 6 November. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Cheers, 
Craig  Kendall - President RC Monash 

mailto:tomflintoff@hotmail.com


Menzies Caring for Kids based in Frankston is the benefactors 
of this year’s golf tournament 

 



October 
 
 INDUCTIONS 
   Topsy Petchey  28/10/1997 

Barry McArtney  28/10/1997 
John Rooke PHF 11/10/2004 

          
 BIRTHDAYS      
       Nick Vinocuroff  9th 

  

Suggested Links: 
 

Rotary Home Page 
Rotary District 9810 
Rotary Home Exchange 
The International Travel & Hosting Fellowship 
NOVA - Vaccines - Calling the shots 
Rotary Micro Lending for Solar Power  
Rotary Down Under Magazine Archive 
Seniors Rights 
Randonneur 
People Smuggling 
Be a gift to the World 
Seth Godin 
Art Gallery NSW - Archibald History 
Bayside News 
 

 

The Weekly Newsletter of the ROTARY CLUB OF CHELSEA (INC) DISTRICT 9810 

Charter granted 11/10/1954   ABN 19057 610 183      www.chelsearotary.org.au 
P O Box 103 Chelsea Vic. 3196 

The Club meets weekly at the Chelsea RSL  Thames Prom. Chelsea Tuesday Evenings 
6.15pm for 6.45pm start 

Club Bank Details: Bendigo Bank BSB 633 000     Acc: 1424 861 33 (admin. acct.) 
 

 

Proposed New Member 
 
We wish to advise our members that Hazel Kewin has been proposed as a new member of The Rotary 
Club of Chelsea. Hazel has been part of our Volunteer Engagement Program for quite some time now 
and I think all of our members have had a chance to get to know her and enjoy her friendship and 
contributions. 
 
If any of our members of the Rotary Club of Chelsea would like to discuss this proposal, please contact 
Kevin Harrison (Marketing and Membership Director) on 0407 772 225. 
 

http://www.rotary.org/
http://www.9810rotary.org.au/
http://rotarianhomeexchange.com/
http://www.ithf.org/
https://youtube/wqbH40Y9XJw
http://bit.ly/1NyGUsd
http://bit.ly/1UbUypN
http://seniorsrights.org.au/
http://www.melbournerandonneur.org.au/
http://ab.co/1K672vW
https://youtu.be/SQKOFsmsOLk
http://sethgodin.typepad.com/files/seth-godin-live-at-endeavor-bravery.mp3
http://www.artgallery.nsw.gov.au/prizes/archibald/history/who-was-jf-archiba
http://baysidenews.com.au/2015/07/15/getting-a-kick-out-of-helping-others/
http://www.chelsearotary.org.au/

